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8 November 2021 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
NHS Information regarding COVID-19 vaccination for children and young people aged 12-15 
years of age 
 
Further to our letter dated 28th September 2021, Public Health have now confirmed that the dates 
for COVID-19 Vaccinations at The Westleigh School are as follows: 
 

 Tuesday 16th November 2021 – Years 7, 8, 9 and 10 
 Tuesday 23rd November 2021 – Year 11 

 
Thank you to those parents who have returned their consent forms, if you still wish to do so to 
indicate consent or otherwise, please send this with your child tomorrow, 9th November, so the 
relevant information can be passed on to the immunisation team. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
 
Carlton Bramwell 
Headteacher 


